

Name Class No..... Date

Choose the best answer.

1. Do you wear scarf around your neck in winter?

- a. I wear socks around my neck in winter. b. Yes, You do.
c. Yes, I do d. No, I don't.

2. Are the shoes green?

- a. The shoes are green. b. Yes, they are.
c. Yes, it is. d. No, they don't.

3. Do you wear shoes on your hands?

- a. No, I don't. b. Yes, I do.
c. Yes, you do. d. The shoes are on my feet.

4. What is made of wool or cotton to cover your feet?

- a. It is a scarf. b. It is a handkerchief.
c. They are gloves. d. They are socks.

5. What do you use it to hold your trousers?

- a. It is an underwear. b. Yes, it is blouse.
c. It is a belt. d. No, I don't.

6. Boots go on your _____

- a. hands b. feet c. head d. back

7. A tie goes around your _____

- a. heart b. neck c. fingers d. legs

8. I wear this on my head _____

- a. shoe b. underwear c. baseball cap d. tie

9. Before putting on my shoes, I put on my _____

- a. hat b. watch c. socks d. boots

10. These go on your hands _____

- a. slippers b. pants c. scarf d. gloves

11. When it is cold I wear _____

- a. a jacket b. slippers c. a t shirt d. a blouse

12. Men don't wear a _____

- a. watch b. skirt c. shirt d. hat

13. To swim I wear a _____
a. watch b. skirt c. swim suit d. necklace
14. Pants go on my _____
a. feet b. fingers c. shoulders d. legs
15. I use _____ on my nose.
a. belt b. handkerchief c. sock d. hat
16. There are potatoes on the table.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
17. Are there books on your desk?
a. some b. any c. a d. an
18. Is there coffee left?
a. some b. any c. a d. an
19. Have you got brothers or sisters?
a. some b. any c. a d. an
20. He hasn't got money.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
21. He never wears uniform.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
22. There aren't tickets for the concert left.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
23. There are apples in the basket.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
24. She isn't wearing dress.
a. some b. any c. a d. an
25. Is there sugar in your tea?
a. some b. any c. a d. an

(26-30)

Short story



The hungry dragon

Deep in the mountains, there is a dragon. Every hundred years he wakes up. He is very hungry. 'I want some breakfast,' he said. He went down the mountain to the village. He saw a boy. 'Yum, a boy for breakfast!' 'Don't eat me!' said Sia. 'I'll give you some food.' Sia took the dragon to his house. He ate three plates of chicken and rice.

'I'm still hungry,' said the dragon. Sia gave the dragon more food. He ate five plates of noodles and ten sausages. He was still hungry! They went to the restaurant. The dragon ate twenty meatballs and fifty fish balls with twelve plates of sticky rice. After that he ate six puddings and a cake. He was still hungry! They went to the shop. The dragon ate all the fruit and vegetables: mangoes and cabbages, tomatoes, mushrooms and beans. He was still a bit hungry! Sia looked in his pocket. There was one sweet. He gave the sweet to the dragon. The dragon exploded! 'Hooray!' shouted Sia. 'The dragon is gone! No more boys for breakfast!'

26. Does the dragon eat a boy for breakfast?

- a. Yes, it is.
- b. No, it isn't.
- c. Yes, it does.
- d. No, it doesn't.

27. What food doesn't the dragon eat for breakfast?

- a. Rice and chicken
- b. Noodle and sausage
- c. Sticky rice
- d. Puddings and cake

28. What fruit does it eat?

- a. Mangoes
- b. Cabbage
- c. Mushroom
- d. Beans

29. What sweet does it eat?

- a. Candies
- b. Ice cream
- c. Cake
- d. Meat balls

30. Does it full in the end?

- a. Yes, it is.
- b. No, it isn't.
- c. Yes, it does.
- d. No, it doesn't.

John 3:16 For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life.